




            COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA


COUNTY OF HENRICO
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

        Arthur D. Petrini, P.E.
                     DIRECTOR

                   (804) 501-4517
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO:


Department of Planning & Zoning

ATTN:

Tony Greulich
FROM:

Department of Public Utilities 

SUBJECT:

Landscape/Lighting & Fence Plan Review

PROJECT NAME:
Richmond Cold Storage, LP/POD 92-89
DATE:

November 7, 2007
The following comments are made in reference to your memorandum of October 10, 2007.

1. Label the water and sewer mains as well as the utility easements on the plan.

2. No apparent conflicts between proposed plantings and utilities and/or utility easements at this time.

3. Review the location of light poles in relation to the existing water main.  Light fixtures should be a minimum of 10 feet away from the water main pending a review of the base footing.  

4. Provide drawings for the footing for the light pole base. 

5. A fence post is also located over the water main.  This is not acceptable. All fencing should be installed so that post are center an equal distance form the water main. 
6. Ensure that the gate openings are centered over the water main.  

7. Since the fence will be installed and allowed within the limits of the easement the flowing not needs to be provided on the plans, “Any damage to the fence during normal maintenance of the water main will be the responsibility of the owner and not Henrico DPU.”  
If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public Utilities at 501-4500 for any necessary clarifications.








Alvin Christian
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